
Newsletter 11 
Summer 2022 

Friday 22nd July 2022 

 

www.penponds.cornwall.sch.uk  

01209 713 929      secretary@penponds.cornwall.sch.uk  
 
@penponds_School 

Roman Day – Trencrom Class 

Tuesday 19th July 

To end our topic on the Romans and Anglo-Saxons, Trencrom class had a 

Roman day. What amazing Roman costumes we had! Well done and thank 

you to everyone - you all looked great. Here are a few pictures of our Roman 

day, We consolidated our learning, joined a Roman army and played Roman 

kahoot games! 

Dates for your diary: 

 
First Day of Autumn Term 

Tuesday 6th September  

 
Extra-Curricular Clubs 
No clubs week beginning 
5th September 
 
Sports 4 Tots 
Tuesdays after school  
 
DDMIX Club 
Fridays after school 
 
Skateboarding Club 
Fridays after school  
 
Rock Steady Music 
Fridays - Lessons In school 
time  
 

Swimming Lessons – 

Tregonning Class – Y5/6 

Monday 12th September –  

Monday 5th December 

 

Inset Days: 
Monday 5th September 
2022 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
Monday 17th April 2023 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 
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Attendance:  

Carn Brea: 97% 

Godolphin: 90% 

Trencrom: 94% 

Tregonning: 95% 

 

Headteacher Y6 Leaver 
Awards 

Elijah, 
Charlotte, 
Chloe, 
Sophia, 
Finley, 
Griffin, Bella, Jasmine, 
Jayden, Jowan, Gwyddion, 
Kaiden, Daniel, Alfie, 
Jasper, Zabe, Harry, Evie, 
Emily 

Quote 

If you’re brave enough to 
say goodbye, life will 
reward you with a new 
hello. 

 

Extract of Poem  

If you 
can 
dream – 
and not 
make 
dreams your master; 
If you can think – and not 
make thoughts your aim; 
If you can meet with Triumph 
and Disaster 
And treat those two 
imposters just the same… 
 
Rudyard Kipling 
 



Residential Trip to Woodland Valley Farm – Y5/6 

Tuesday 19th July – Thursday 21st July 

 

This week Tregonning 

class have been on a 

residential at Woodland 

Valley Farm near Ladock, 

Truro. 33 children and 

four staff enjoyed a 

wonderful time on a 180 

acre working farm. It is 

also home to the 

Cornwall Beaver Project, 

allowing us to visit and 

observe beavers 

swimming in the ponds 

on the first evening. 

During the second day 

we built dens, lit camp fires and enjoyed lots of time playing around the 

barn and in the fields. It was wonderful to spend time with the children in a 

different environment and watch them deal so well with the challenges of 

spending time away from home and families, for many for the first time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Barripper Park – Carn Brea Class 

Thursday 21st July 

Carn Brea really enjoyed their journey to the park on Thursday afternoon. 

They had a picnic together and spent the rest of the afternoon exploring the 

park. It was so much fun and a great way to end their first year at school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parking Car Park and Outside School 
 
Please be mindful of how and where you park in the 
car park and outside school.  Cars should be reverse 
parked in the car park and not be parked in the spaces 
for disabled or on the hash lines for emergency 
vehicles.  Cars should not be parked on junctions especially the T junction 
leading to Penponds Village where there is no pavement and people have to 
walk along the road. 
 
Thank you for your support in keeping our children and families safe. 
 
Address and Contact Details Changes 
Please let Mrs Wood know if there are any changes to your address or 
emergency contact details.  If you are planning to move house in the 
Summer Holidays please let her know asap. 
 
 
Little Acorns Request – Tesco Camborne 
Little Acorns has secured the Tesco Community Grant Scheme at the 
Camborne store, to help with our Communication, Language and Maths 
Resources.  It starts from 1st July 2022 and runs until September.  If you shop 
at Tesco please just collect the blue tokens and put them in the community 
grant pot that is situated near the entrance. 
 
Posters: 

 Gadgeteers at Camborne Library for Summer Reading Challenge 

 Summer at Gwealan Tops 

 Redruth Fairy Door Trail 

 Wrap Around care booking sheet for September 

 Morrab Library Poetry Competion 

 Chartwells Summer Poster 

 Cornwall College – Summer activities 

 Camborne Youth Council 

 Saints South West Summer School Holiday Courses 

 Forest Folk Tree School – Autumn sessions 

 National Online Safety – Stay Safe Online this Summer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



  



  



 
  



  



  



 

 



 

  



  



  



 



  



 


